
  

Saturday, April 7th, 2018 
Citizens of the City of Umatilla can take advantage of DISCOUNTED or free dump 

rates at Sanitary Disposal through the first week of April.  Items too large for 

property owners to dispose of may contact the City Public Works Department, at 

541-922-3226, Monday – Friday for assistance in removing large items and 

general information.  We are seeking individuals to help with coordinating, 

translating, and general assistance for big cleanup day on Saturday, April 7th, 

2018 Volunteers may also sign up by calling 541-922-3226. 

 

 

Dumpsters will be placed around 

the community –FREE OF CHARGE 

– for disposal of yard waste, junk, 

debris, and general garbage.  

Please take advantage of this 

community-wide event to help 

clean up our town! 


